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WE ARE IN YOUR AREA 
 
 

 

Major new investment in Hampshire’s street lighting 
making your area safer and more  

environmentally friendly. 
 

Please come and see us and we will answer any of your 
queries about the ongoing Street Lighting  

works in your area. 
 
 

Date: 24 January 2014 

Time: 10:00 to 14:00 

Venue: The Christy Hall Car Park 
Old Alresford 
Hampshire 
SO24 9DJ 

 

 

For further information contact us: 
 

            
 

 
 
 
  

        www.lightsoninhampshire.co.uk  

0800 048 2437  


